ORANGE COUNTY CHAPTER
SONS OF THE AMERICAN REVOLUTION
Board Meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]September 13, 2014
The meeting was called to order by President Dan Shippey at 2:30 pm. Those in attendance included: President Dan Shippey, Past President Dan McKelvie, Treasurer Arthur Koehler, Chaplain Richard Adams, Registrar Kent Gregory, Color Guard Commander Jim Fosdyck, NSSAR President Jim Faulkinbury, and Corresponding Secretary Jim Klingler.

The approval of the minutes of the June 14 meeting was deferred until the next meeting because the board members had not reviewed them. Jim Klingler stated he would resend them to the board members.

Jim Klingler stated he had written and sent a letter of thanks to the City of Cerritos for their $300 gift related to the Lee’s Legion Color Guard participation in the Let Freedom Ring ceremony on July 4.

The board discussed uses for the funds received from Cerritos. It was decided to purchase brass bases for the current flags and to purchase a Washington Flag. Jim Fosdyck will determine the cost and inform the board.

Kent Gregory submitted a preliminary budget for the Spring Meeting of the CASSAR to be held in Irvine on April 16-19. The board approved the preliminary budget with the provision that the final budget be presented at a future board meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,
October 7, 2014

Jim Klingler
Corresponding Secretary




